
 

I, Tammika Thompson, consent to the discussed postponement in regards to the September 27, 

2017 zoning hearing date.   The delay is due to a misunderstanding with my ANC that Mr. 

Goodman believes can be possibly rectified by the October ANC meeting. Thank you Ms. Myers 

and if you need my further assistance please reach out via email or @202-277-1124 to speak 

with me or my husband Bryan.  

  

Tammika Thompson  

428 Randolph St. NW  

Washington, D.C. 20011 
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